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On Friday 5 August we held a flower arranging session at Woodstock Residential Care Home, using fresh blooms and oasis to

make pretty displays.

Our ladies had fun being creative and making their colourful arrangements to brighten our Home.

We displayed them around our communal areas for everyone to enjoy. 

 

 


